
OPEN ENROLLMENT 2022-23 
 
During the annual “Open Enrollment Period” any enrolled active full-time or 
retired employee may change their medical plan and add or terminate any eligible 
dependents (some documentation may be required).  If you are not currently 
enrolled in a medical plan as a retiree, you may not enroll at this time. 
 
The District will not be holding open enrollment meetings this year. If you require 
additional information or documents, contact us via email:   Lori Smith - 
smithl@yosemite.edu (209) 575-6024 or Rhonda Campbell - 
campbellr@yosemite.edu (209) 575-6162. We are available to answer questions 
and provide you with any required documents. If you would like to schedule a 
phone meeting please provide your contact number and you will receive a call 
back.  

 
Not Making a Change 

  
If you do not wish to make changes during Open Enrollment, no action is 
required. Your current enrollment will be updated and transitioned by the 
Benefits staff. You will receive a notification letter that will include the new rates 
for Benefit year October 1, 2022-September 30, 2023. 
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